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KCAC Vision 

“A sustainable       
society that is      

welcoming,           
harmonious &        

inclusive and where 
people are healthy & 

feel happy & safe” 
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Dear Readers, 

2017 is going to be a busy year for Kingsgrove Community Aid Centre. 

Staff and management participated in its annual planning day in            

February to prioritise the services for the community centre in all  program 

areas for 2017. 

Planning of our services relies on contributions and Government grants. 

We are facing many challenges currently to enable us to continue with 

our priorities and services especially in light of the many reforms              

happening in the community caring sector. 

These reforms will no doubt have an impact on our future and in our ability 

to sustain ourselves as locally based community organisations. 

The fundamental impact of most of these reforms to the many               

community organisations across the state is that block funding which was 

provided to many community organisations to deliver care services to the 

most vulnerable such as the aged, disabled and children will now be      

reintroduced or redirected into the Consumer Directed Care Principles, 

the NDIS and the Out of School Hours Care Tenders. 

Most community organisations will be forced to compete with                 

organisations with large infrastructure’s and funding bases, and those for 

profit providers. 

A Message from the CEO 
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A Message from the CEO cont.. 

March 

6-10th: Seniors  Week. 

8th: International 

 Women’s Day. 

17th: St Patricks Day. 

21st: Harmony Day.  

 

  

May 

14th: Mother’s Day  

1-7: Neighbourhood 

 Centre Week. 

5th: Open Day 

TBA: National Heart 

 Week 

TBA: Cultural Diversity 

 Week. 
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Up and Coming Events 

Are you over 65? 

Would you like to belong to 

one of our seniors social         

support groups? 

Give us a call and speak to 

one of our friendly staff on 

9150 7823, or simply just 

drop in for a chat! 

We are open Mon to Fri 

9am to 4pm at 30 Morgan St 

Kingsgrove. 

Hope to see you here! 
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For many organisations the impact of these competitive processes will just 

evaporate their existence. 

The fear is that once organisations fold they will disappear along with their       

history to the detriment of the local community they once served. 

The current trend that we all face as community organisations is that this is        

Imminent and could affect us overnight when we least expect it unless we           

radicalise the way we run community services. 

Cost cutting and shifting cost responsibility is the main objective for                  

government. 

Commercialism, corporate governance and competition is now expected to 

be the normal jargon in community care.  

Sustainable projects and the user pay principle will be instilled in the strategic 

planning process for those organisations that remain in the marketplace. 

This is a far cry from the principles of community development and                   

engagement, and empowering the most vulnerable in our community. 

So we have a lot to look forward to at the same time as informing those that we 

serve about the changes. 

For most, these changes are happening too soon and often too hurried. The 

saving grace is that we are still around to hold the hands of those that seek our 

help to assist them navigate the system. 

Who will be doing this when we are gone? 

 

Anne Farah-Hill 

Chief Executive Officer 

April 

10th: Vacation Care        

 Commences. 

14th: Good Friday.   

16th: Easter Sunday. 

17th: Easter Monday.  

21st:  Vacation Care Ends. 

25th: Anzac Day.  
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Seniors Christmas Function 2016 
The seniors enjoyed a wonderful lunch at the Kingsgrove 

RSL to celebrate the Christmas season.  

The groups were entertained by Brian Gllett with his music 

and singing, sword tai chi and Monkey King comedy      

performed by members of our Monday Chinese seniors 

group.  

Santa made an appearance and gave out candy to all. 

It was a great day with much laughter and Christmas joy 

all round.  
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Australia Day 2017 & Sheila’s Award 
During the Australia Day week, the seniors groups enjoyed a celebration each day 

leading up to the National Holiday. An assortment of yummy Aussie foods was             

provided. Everyone had a great time  together.   

On Monday 16th January 2017 Sheila Kovacs was awarded with the Georges River 

Council Volunteers Award. Sheila was nominated  for her services by the of the 

Kingsgrove Community Aide Centre   for her much appreciated work teaching English 

the Chinese Community. We celebrated with Sheila during Australia Day week. 

Sheila was awarded this by the Senior administrator of Georges River Council at a 

special ceremony honouring all those who have been nominated  and attended by 

the CEO  of Kingsgrove Community Aid Centre Ms Anne Farah Hill and Aged Care      

Co-coordinator Ms Gurmeed Nelson.   

Thankyou Sheila  for all you hard work. 

Staff & Volunteers Christmas Party 2016 
The KCAC staff and volunteers were brought     

together for a combined Christmas party in 2016. 

CEO Anne Farah Hill wanted to say thank you to 

all who worked so hard this year for the 50th              

Anniversary celebration. Everyone put great      

effort into making the milestone event run 

smoothly. 

All enjoyed a delicious spread 

of Lebanese food and 

danced the afternoon away. 
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Chinese New Year Celebration                                               
With The Chinese Activity Group 

The Chinese lunar new year fell on 28 January 2017 and was duly celebrated by members of  the group. 

Traditionally, celebrations continue all through the first 15 days of the new year, each day having its own 

special significance in terms of food and associated activities. The last day of the festival is called 

“Valentine’s Day” and was the day we celebrated with the group. 

On this day every family traditionally makes and eats rice balls made from glutinous rice flour. These 

cooked rice balls may be either sweet, with sugar or red bean paste and syrup, or savoury with minced 

pork and soup. The Cantonese call these rice balls “Tong Yuen”. The rice balls and the bowl in which they 

are served symbolise family togetherness, happiness and good luck. 

Many years ago, young people were “chaperoned” in the streets in 

the hope of finding love, with the help of matchmakers. 

With the passing of time, this custom has lost its popularity, except for 

the tradition of eating the rice balls which continues in many Asian 

countries. 

Josephine Oen 

Volunteer Coordinator. 

wlmailhtml:%7bAE124530-83D8-409A-8E0F-6C1744E94314%7dmid://00000089/
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Kingsgrove Out Of School Hours Care                                                  
Client Testimonial 

We love hearing feedback from our clients. Thank you to Carolynne and Renae for your letter. It’s great to 

hear testimonials about the great job our care staff are doing. 
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KINGSGROVE OUT OF SCHOOL 

HOURS CARE & VACATION CARE 

REMINDERS 
 

VACATION CARE        

ENROLMENT FORMS 

AND PROGRAMS ARE       

AVAILABLE ON THE    

WEBSITE 4 WEEKS PRIOR 

TO  VACATION CARE. 

PLEASE RETURN YOUR 

FORM IN ASAP. 

FEES NEED TO BE 

KEPT UP TO DATE.           

STATEMENTS WILL 

BE GIVEN OUT      

MONTHLY.  
PLEASE CHECK OUR     

FACEBOOK PAGE or 

WEBSITE FOR             

ENROLMENT FORMS 

AND PROGRAMS.  

www.kcac.org.au 

Programs are located 

in NEWS, EVENTS & 

PHOTOS TAB. 

KINGSGROVE OOSH IS 

A FULLY  ACCREDITED              

SERVICE PROVIDED BY 

THE KINGSGROVE   

COMMUNITY AID       

CENTRE INC. 

FOR MORE                    

INFORMATION PLEASE 

CONTACT SANTINA ON 

91507823 OR            

0407 659 766 
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Welcome back to KOOSH to all our current 

families and a warm welcome to our new        

families  form KPS, OLF and to the Bexley North      

Families who have joined the KOOSH              

community in 2017. 

We would like to thank you all for your ongoing 

support. We look forward to an exciting year 

with many wonderful planned workshops for 

your children to participate in including           

gardening ,cooking and visiting the local library 

for Reading and computer access. 

Vacation Care in January was a successful 3 weeks 

packed with fun activities for the children.  

EDUCATORS  2017 

We are very lucky  that we have Hazel and Luke Join 

our Shaw St team. Luke recently graduated from            

university with a Bachelor  of science,  biology and     

molecular  biology  and he is very excited to teach and 

show your children experiments so they can understand 

more about the world around them. Take an                

opportunity when you are at the centre to introduce 

yourself to them and say hello. 

    FEES  

Just a friendly reminder that the fee 

have increased by $2.00 this year. 

Also we have introduced the 

new Direct Debit. If you wish to 

pay your fees by direct Debit 

please see the staff at KOOSH to    

obtain a form. 

MENU 

When creating the OSHC menu we 

gain the input from children,        

families and educators through 

open discussion and suggestions 

sheets.  

Our menu is created each week 

and displayed at the service. We are          

currently using the Dietary guidelines 

for children and adolescents as a         

referral when creating the OSHC 

menu. 

 

Physical activi ty wi l l  be               

imbedded into the program and         

children will be encouraged to do 

physical activity through fun             

experiences. 

 

Santina Pacicca 

Kingsgrove OOSH Coordinator 

LATE PICK UP FEES 

APPLY!  

PLEASE SEE OUR 

KCAC POLICY       

REGARDING LATE 

PICK UPS. 
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HURSTVILLE OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS 

CARE & VACATION CARE 
Welcome to 2017 year of the Rooster. The 

year began with a wonderful vacation care 

program. This included eight great excursions 

and five in centre days. The excursions       

began with a trip to the Rocks Discovery    

Museum which is located off Argyle St in the 

city. At this excursion, the children had an 

opportunity to learn about the history of    

Sydney and were involved in many hands on 

education activities which were provided to 

us by the warm and welcoming staff at the museum. This was 

followed by a delicious lunch at the children friendly Pancakes 

on the Rocks restaurant on George Street.  

In the second week of our summer holidays, we had an         

adventurous educational experience at Sydney’s famous Royal 

Botanic Garden in the Domain. The children had the               

opportunity to explore the Oriental Garden to find out about 

plants, mythical animals and culture. They then painted a     

lantern in preparation for Chinese New Year and constructed 

their own mini Zen Garden to take home, complete with a tiny 

clay lantern. 

The Maritime Museum was also a great excursion which 

included entry onto the HMS Vampire, the Onslow, the 

HMS Endeavour and the Submarine. It also included the 

chance to get creative together with art-making    

activities, craft, dress-ups, science 

activities and more. 

We also attended three indoor 

p lay centre  excurs ions          

including Glow Crazy indoor 

party Centre in Carlton,        

Carnival Kingdom in Revesby 

and Attractivity indoor play      

centre in Alexandria.  

Our two regular excursions which are 

always booked out are the Event 

Cinema’s Hurstville and AMF 

Bowling at Southgate. The     

Movies includes treats such as 

lolly bags and chips for all the 

children and we all watched 

“Middle school” with a Friday 

13th theme and a haunted house 

activity in the afternoon. 

The children had a wonderful time 

enjoying our in centre days which 

included treasure hunts, craft 

days and water play days. 

Term 1 began with some    

fantastic craft to help             

celebrate Chinese New Year 

and Valentine’s day. Self-defence 

classes will be continue on Thursday 

afternoons 4pm to 5pm and 

Kingsgrove Community Aid Centre will continue to    

cover the cost of this activity. 

Katina Papadakis  

Hurstville OOSH Coordinator 

HURSTVILLE OOSH IS 

A FULLY ACCREDITED        

SERVICE  PROVIDED  

BY THE KINGSGROVE 

COMMUNITY AID     

CENTRE INC. 

VACATION CARE   

 
The next Vacation 

Care period will 

commence on 

Monday the 10th 

April 2017 and will 

run until  

Friday 21st April 

2017. 

FUN ACTIVITIES 

AND                 

EXCURSIONS       

ORGANISED. 
 

School resumes 

Wednesday 26th       

April 2017. 
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EZY DEBIT WILL BE 

THE ONLY METHOD 

OF PAYMENT FROM 

JAN 2017. 

REGISTER NOW! 

FEES WILL INCREASE 

IN 2017 BY $2 

FOR MORE                 

INFORMATION PLEASE 

CONTACT KATINA ON 

91507823 OR           

0418 481 358 



P A G E  1 0  

S U M M E R  N E W S L E T T E R  2 0 1 6 - 2 0 1 7  

HURSTVILLE VACATION CARE PROGRAM APRIL 2017  
ENROLL NOW FOR A FANTASTIC VACATION CARE PROGRAM COMING UP FOR APRIL 2017.           

SEE BELOW SOME OF THE EXCITING ACTIVITIES PLANNED THIS SCHOOL HOLIDAY SEASON IN THE 

KINGSGROVE & HURSTVILLE AREAS! 
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A Big Happy Birthday to our CEO Anne 

Farah Hill who celebrated her birthday 

in December, to staff member Cathy 

who celebrated in January and to staff 

members Kim, Ramona and Santina 

who all  Celebrated their     birthday’s 

in February. Lots of happy wishes to 

you from all of us at KCAC xoxo. 

 

KCAC COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS  

PROUD SUPPORTER OF THE  

KINGSGROVE  COMMUNITY AID CENTRE 

Kingsgrove Community Aid Centre 

would like to wish all those clients, born 

in December, January & February a very                       

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!                                                                    

We wish you all the very best. 

All of the staff and Board at KCAC.   

P A G E  1 2  

S U M M E R  N E W S L E T T E R  2 0 1 6 - 2 0 1 7  

Anne 
Cathy 

Kim Ramona 

Santina 
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KCAC COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
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KCAC COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS  



PROUD SUPPORTER OF THE KINGSGROVE COMMUNITY AID CENTRE 
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39 Meredith Street, Bankstown 9709 5044 


